
Pandemic Pause 2020
Due to the unprecedented pandemic that swept the globe and subsequent shut downs

that followed both State and Federal Mandates, the Emerald Valley West HOA Board
Members elected to keep everyone safe and not hold any formal Board Meetings.  Day to
day HOA business and maintenance continued to be carried out as usual, with Board
input as needed.
Thank you for your understanding,

Lori Eichelberger
President


